ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



بريد الكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae موقع ويب : www.stmarysdubai.com

هاتف : ۲۰۲،۲۰۲ ± ۳۳۷،۲۰۲

موقع ويب:

فاکس : ۳۳٦٨١١٩ ؛ ۹۷۱

OUR REF:

TRN: 100259955100003

'BUILDING BRIDGES OF TOLERANCE'

Date: Tuesday, 12th November 2019

To: Parents of students from Year One - A-Level - NOVEMBER 2019 UPDATES

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's Catholic High School, Dubai. We would like to share some important information with you'll and also keep you posted about some upcoming events and local competitions.

HOLIDAY FOR STUDENTS ON WEDNESDAY, 13TH NOVEMBER 2019: All parents are reminded that tomorrow, Wednesday, 2019 is a holiday for students. It is a staff PD Day as you will find in the school calendar.

GRADUATION CEREMONY FOR THE CLASS OF 2019: The Graduation Ceremony for the class of 2019 has been scheduled for Thursday, 14th November 2019 at 5:00 pm. All parents are reminded to please carry your invitation with you and it admits only TWO adults. Please be understanding of the space constraints of the Main Hall. We have asked children to dress formally and modestly as this is indeed a solemn occasion . We look forward to having you celebrate this very momentous evening for the children. YEAR 12 STUDENTS WILL BE PERMITTED TO LEAVE SCHOOL AT 10:00 AM ON THE 14TH OF NOVEMBER. THEY MUST REPORT BACK TO SCHOOL BY 3:00 PM SHARP.

SCHOOL INSPECTION: Please do not forget to use the link provided to fill out the parent survey as part of the school inspection process. We would be very grateful if parents could complete that today.

GLOBAL GRAD SHOW AT DUBAI DESIGN WEEK: All students attending the Global Grad show tomorrow must wear their sports uniform or the sports t-shirt with jeans (no distressed or torn jeans). Please check the circular for timings. The transport provided is from school and back to school. They must be picked up from school when they return by 3:15pm.

BEAT DIABETES WALK: All students from year NINE attending the Beat Diabetes Walk must report to the Boys' quadrangle by 6:30 am sharp on Friday, 15th November 2019. Buses will leave at 6:45 am sharp.

We will keep you updated on all further events . Thank you for your continued support and collaboration .

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)

